
Richard T. Ellis
Director – Federal Affairs

1300 I Street, NW
Suite 400 West
Washington, DC  20005
(202) 515-2534
(202) 336-7866 (fax)

October 7, 2002

Marlene H. Dortch
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau

The Verizon Telephone Companies (Verizon) filed Amended Application No. 55 today,
October 7, 2002.  Verizon inadvertently failed to include illustrative tariff pages in order to
revise material on 15 days notice to change rates that have not been in effect for 30 days.
The illustrative tariff pages for Tariff FCC Nos. 1, 11, 14 and 16 are attached.

Attachments:
Illustrative Tariff Pages
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